
  
OFFICIAL SENSITIVE  

  

27 January 2025  

  

Dear Parent/Guardian   

Year 8 Face to Face with Enterprise – Wednesday 5 February 2025  

To improve students’ awareness of the world of business finance and to start them on the journey 

towards understanding how businesses operate, Year 8 students will be taking part in a day event called 

‘Face to Face with Enterprise’ on Wednesday 5 February 2025.    

 This event takes place within school time and students will be in smart uniform as usual. They will be 

working in teams to simulate the competitive nature of real-world business and competition. This 

allows them to focus more clearly on being able to work to their individual strengths and to 

communicate ideas effectively to the others in their team.    

 Students will not need to bring their books for the lesson they would normally have on that day, 

although bringing basic stationery would be helpful. Please would students not bring a large bag with 

them as there will be no space available for them to store it where they will be working.   

 I look forward to working with Year 8 students on this event which will encourage a greater awareness 

of business and employability. Further events to improve their understanding of work take place during 

Year 9, 10 and 11, which will continue to develop their skills around work related learning.   

I hope you find this information helpful, but should you have any questions please feel free to contact 

me via the following email address:    

hed.batchd@hedingham.essex.sch.uk    

  

Yours sincerely   

  
Mr D Batch   

Leader of Vocational Education   

  

  

  

  

    
    
    

    
    
    
    


